[bookmark: _GoBack]On 10/28/2020 at 5:30, the Slater GoTeam met for their first meeting of the year with their newly elected members,  Jesus Sarduy and Neil Nicholson-Dyer who are serving as teacher representatives. The team also approved the nomination of Ariel Tyler (also a teacher representative), confirmed the meeting calendar for the year, and confirmed Go Team norms. 
